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frequently miss the mark, but this one represents a welcomed introduction to and a
‘must’ read for anyone seriously interested in the subject.” —Cahiers du Monde
russe
Inside the Kremlin's Cold War Vladislav Zubok 1996 Presents the authors' theory
about the sovietization of Eastern Europe, and examines the communications between
Mao, Stalin, and Kim Il Sung that brought about the Korean War
Oil, Transition and Security in Central Asia Sally Cummings 2004-02-24 Approaching
Central Asia from the perspective of geopolitics, transition, oil and stability,
the authors provide a very broad and diverse analysis of the region, examining
domestic and international developments since 1991. The book both provides an
introduction to the region and presents advanced research on international
pipeline projects, political risk and developments after September 11th. The
authors draw on a variety of disciplines, including economics, politics,
international relations, law and sociology.
A World Transformed George H. W. Bush 2011-12-07 It was one of the pivotal times
of the twentieth century--during George Bush's presidency, an extraordinary series
of international events took place that materially changed the face of the world.
Now, former President Bush and his national security advisor, Brent Scowcroft,
tell the story of those tumultuous years. Here are behind-the-scenes accounts of
critical meetings in the White House and of summit conferences in Europe and the
United States, interspersed with excerpts from Mr. Bush's diary. We are given
fresh and intriguing views of world leaders such as Mikhail Gorbachev, Boris
Yeltsin, Margaret Thatcher, Helmut Kohl, and François Mitterrand--and witness the
importance of personal relationships in diplomacy. There is the dramatic
description of how President Bush put together the alliance against Saddam Hussein
in the Gulf War. There are the intensive diplomatic exchanges with Beijing
following the events of Tiananmen Square, and the intricate negotiations leading
up to German reunification. And there is the sometimes poignant, sometimes grim
portrayal of Gorbachev's final years in power. A World Transformed is not simply a
record of accomplishment; Bush and Scowcroft candidly recount how the major
players sometimes disagreed over issues, and analyze what mistakes were made. This
is a landmark book on the conduct of American foreign policy--and how that policy
is crucial to the peace of the world. It is a fascinating inside look at great
events that deepens our understanding of today's global issues.
Russia's Stillborn Democracy? Graeme J. Gill 2000-03-23 The decade and a half
since Gorbachev came to power has been a tumultuous time for Russia. It has seen
the expectations raised by perestroika dashed, the collapse of the Soviet
superpower, and the emergence of a new Russian state claiming to base itself on

Cold War Flashpoints Cold War International History Project 1998 Featuring new
evidence on: the Polish Crisis 1980-1981, Poland in the early Cold War, the SinoAmerican opening, the Korean War, the Berlin Crisis 1958-1962.
My Six Years with Gorbachev Anatoly C. Chernyaev 2012-03-30 Drawing on his own
diary as well as secret documents and transcripts of high-level meetings, Anatoly
Chernyaev recounts the drama that swept the Soviet Union between 1985 and 1991. As
Gorbachev&’s chief foreign policy aide for most of that period, he played a
central role in efforts to halt the arms race, discard a confrontational ideology,
and open his country to the world. And as Gorbachev&’s confidant on many domestic
issues as well, Chernyaev offers rare insights into the struggle over glasnost,
the growth of separatism, and the rise of Boris Yeltsin. While admiring of
perestroika&’s founder, Chernyaev is frank in faulting Gorbachev for his hesitancy
in economic reforms, for his delay in decentralizing Union-republic ties, and
above all for his misplaced faith in the reformability of the Communist Party.
Altogether this book is essential reading for those interested in the Cold War&’s
end, the USSR&’s collapse, and especially the role played by ideas, ambitions, and
key personalities in these momentous events.
Inside the Warsaw Pact 1992
Uprising in East Germany 1953 Christian F. Ostermann 2001-01-01 "A detailed
introductory essay to provide the necessary historical and political context
precedes each part. The individual documents are introduced by short headnotes
summarizing the contents and orienting the reader. A chronology, glossary and
bibliography offer further background information."--BOOK JACKET.
Everyday Life in Russia Choi Chatterjee 2015-01-29 A panoramic, interdisciplinary
survey of Russian lives and “a must-read for any scholar engaging with Russian
culture” (The Russian Review). In this interdisciplinary collection of essays,
distinguished scholars survey the cultural practices, power relations, and
behaviors that characterized Russian daily life from pre-revolutionary times
through the post-Soviet present. Microanalyses and transnational perspectives shed
new light on the formation and elaboration of gender, ethnicity, class,
nationalism, and subjectivity. Changes in consumption and communication patterns,
the restructuring of familial and social relations, systems of cultural meanings,
and evolving practices in the home, at the workplace, and at sites of leisure are
among the topics explored. “Offers readers a richly theoretical and empirical
consideration of the ‘state of play’ of everyday life as it applies to the
interdisciplinary study of Russia.” —Slavic Review “An engaging look at a vibrant
area of research . . . Highly recommended.” —Choice “Volumes of such diversity
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democratic, market principles. It has seen a political system shattered by a
president turning tanks against the parliament, and then that president
configuring the new political structure to give himself overwhelming power.
Theseupheavals took place against a backdrop of social dislocations as the Russian
people were ravaged by the effects of economic shock therapy.This book explains
how these momentous changes came about, and in particular why political elites
were able to fashion the new political system largely independent of the wishes of
the populace at large. It was this relationship between powerful elites and weak
civil society forces which has led to Russian democracy under Yeltsin being still
born.
Contested Commemorations Benjamin Ziemann 2013 An innovative study of remembrance
in Weimar Germany and how war experiences and memories were transformed along
political lines.
Postcommunist Belarus Stephen White 2005 Belarus is one of the least-studied
European states to emerge from the collapse of the Soviet Union in 1991.
Nevertheless, Belarus constitutes an important and sensitive border region between
Russia and the western part of the continent. In Postcommunist Belarus, a stellar
group of contributors offers an important, coherent, and comparative perspective
on this little-known country.
Afghanistan Mark Galeotti 2012-12-06 The Soviet Union's last war was played out
against the backdrop of dramatic change within the USSR. This is the first book to
study the impact of the war on Russian politics and society. Based on extensive
use of Soviet official and unofficial sources, as well as work with Afghan
veterans, it illustrates the way the war fed into a wide range of other processes,
from the rise of grassroots political activism to the retreat from globalism in
foreign policy.
The Gorbachev Factor Archie Brown 1997 `To understand this singular man, the
reader can do no better than to turn to Archie Brown's astute and lucid book.
There have been several excellent works on Mr Gorbachev ... but none examines the
subject as thoroughly as this volume ... a rich study, as impressive in its sweep
as in its details.' Abraham Brumberg, New York Times `Archie Brown's book is not
only a richly researched, easily readable biography of Gorbachev himself. It
should be studied at once in every diplomaticservice worthy of the name, starting
with our own Foreign Office.' Michael Foot, Evening Standard `Archie Brown has
mastered the material and met the people ... he writes with a historical
perspective unavailable to authors of the instant biographies which appeared while
Gorbachev was in power.' Rodric Braithwaite, Financial Times `Archie Brown's
closely reasoned book ... makes a better case for Gorbachev's record as a reformer
than Gorbachev's own memoirs ... the most thorough exposition of Gorbachev's
domestic political record yet to appear.' Jack F. Matlock, Jr, New York Review of
Books `This Oxford don, for years one of the world's most talented
Kremlinologists, has already found the memoirs, documents and interviews that
allow him to provide a remarkably detailed and authoritative account of the key
moments in Gorbachev's career.' Robert G. Kaiser, Washington Post `It is hard to
come away from this admirable book without an affection for Gorbachev's insistence
on peaceful change, his willingness to let Eastern Europe go and his determination
to nurture a pluralist culture.' Nick Cohen, Observer `Brown's latest book is the
product of many years of intensive research: it proves to be the most detailed and
revealing study of the man who revolutionised the USSR. Excellent.' Good Book
Guide
Revolution and Subjectivity 2011
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America is in Danger Curtis E. LeMay 1968
Journal of Soviet and Post-Soviet Politics and Society Julie Makarychev, Andrey
Umland, Andreas Fedor 2020-10-20 Special Sections: Russian Foreign Policy Towards
the “Near Abroad” and Russia's Annexiation of Crimea II This special section deals
with Russia’s post-Maidan foreign policy towards the so-called “near abroad,” or
the former Soviet states. This is an important and timely topic, as Russia’s
policy perspectives have changed dramatically since 2013/2014, as have those of
its neighbors. The Kremlin today is paradoxically following an aggressive
“realist” agenda that seeks to clearly delineate its sphere of influence in Europe
and Eurasia while simultaneously attempting to promote “soft-power” and a
historical-civilizational justification for its recent actions in Ukraine (and
elsewhere). The result is an often perplexing amalgam of policy positions that are
difficult to disentangle. The contributors to this special issue are all regional
specialists based either in Europe or the United States.
Social Policy in Central and Eastern Europe Alfio Cerami 2006 By explaining the
path of extrication from state socialism, this book clarifies the patterns of the
welfare state's transformation in Central and Eastern Europe. It identifies the
emergence of a peculiar Eastern European welfare regime through the fusionof precommunist, communist and post-communist features.
Cold War Endgame William C. Wohlforth 2010-11-01 Cold War Endgame is the product
of an unusual collaborative effort by policy makers and scholars to promote better
understanding of how the Cold War ended. It includes the transcript of a
conference, hosted by former Secretary of State James Baker and former Soviet
Foreign Minister Alexander Bessmertnykh, in which high-level veterans of the Bush
and Gorbachev governments shared their recollections and interpretations of the
crucial events of 1989&–91: the revolutions in Eastern Europe; the reunification
of Germany; the Persian Gulf War; the August 1991 coup; and the collapse of the
USSR. Taking this testimony as a common reference and drawing on the most recent
evidence available, six chapters follow in which historians and political
scientists explore the historical and theoretical puzzles presented by this
extraordinary transition. This discussion features a debate over the relative
importance of ideas, personality, and economic pressures in explaining the Cold
War's end.
Afghanistan's Endless War Larry P. Goodson 2011-10-28 Going beyond the stereotypes
of Kalashnikov-wielding Afghan mujahideen and black-turbaned Taliban
fundamentalists, Larry Goodson explains in this concise analysis of the Afghan war
what has really been happening in Afghanistan in the last twenty years. Beginning
with the reasons behind Afghanistan�s inability to forge a strong state -- its
myriad cleavages along ethnic, religious, social, and geographical fault lines -Goodson then examines the devastating course of the war itself. He charts its
utter destruction of the country, from the deaths of more than 2 million Afghans
and the dispersal of some six million others as refugees to the complete collapse
of its economy, which today has been replaced by monoagriculture in opium poppies
and heroin production. The Taliban, some of whose leaders Goodson interviewed as
recently as 1997, have controlled roughly 80 percent of the country but themselves
have shown increasing discord along ethnic and political lines.
Strategic Narratives, Public Opinion and War Beatrice De Graaf 2015-02-11 This
volume explores the way governments endeavoured to build and maintain public
support for the war in Afghanistan, combining new insights on the effects of
strategic narratives with an exhaustive series of case studies. In contemporary
wars, with public opinion impacting heavily on outcomes, strategic narratives
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provide a grid for interpreting the why, what and how of the conflict. This book
asks how public support for the deployment of military troops to Afghanistan was
garnered, sustained or lost in thirteen contributing nations. Public attitudes in
the US, Canada, Australia and Europe towards the use of military force were
greatly shaped by the cohesiveness and content of the strategic narratives
employed by national policy-makers. Assessing the ability of countries to craft a
successful strategic narrative, the book addresses the following key areas: 1) how
governments employ strategic narratives to gain public support; 2) how strategic
narratives develop during the course of the conflict; 3) how these narratives are
disseminated, framed and perceived through various media outlets; 4) how domestic
audiences respond to strategic narratives; 5) how this interplay is conditioned by
both events on the ground, in Afghanistan, and by structural elements of the
domestic political systems. This book will be of much interest to students of
international intervention, foreign policy, political communication, international
security, strategic studies and IR in general.
Soviet Women on the Frontline in the Second World War R. Markwick 2012-06-26 This
is the first comprehensive study in English of Soviet women who fought against the
genocidal, misogynist, Nazi enemy on the Eastern Front during the Second World
War. Drawing on a vast array of original archival, memoir, and published sources,
this book captures the everyday experiences of Soviet women fighting, living and
dying on the front.
Rewriting History in Soviet Russia R. Markwick 2001-02-01 This book explores the
political significance of the development of historical revisionism in the USSR
under Khrushchev in the wake of the Twentieth Congress of the CPSU and its demise
with the onset of the 'period of stagnation' under Brezhnev. On the basis of
intensive interviews and original manuscript material, the book demonstrates that
the vigorous rejuvenation of historiography undertaken by Soviet historians in the
1960s conceptually cleared the way for and fomented the dramatic upheaval in
Soviet historical writing occasioned by the advent of perestroika.
Dead Ends of Transition Michael Dauderstadt 2006 After war, many countries, such
as Bosnia, Kosovo, Afghanistan, or Iraq, the transition to a democratic market
economy extremely difficult. This failure to thrive, Dead Ends of Transition
demonstrates, is often the result of national reliance on foreign aid. Rentier
states, the contributors to this study argue, have few incentives to respond to
the needs of their societies. Taking a closer look at the policies of rentier
economies, this book further identifies new ways in which these countries and
their international partners could work together to ease the critical transition
to democracy.
The New Central Asia Olivier Roy 2007-10-01 During the anti-Gorbachev coup in
August 1991 most communist leaders from Soviet Central Asia backed the plotters.
Within weeks of the coup's collapse these same leaders procaimed the independence
of their nations. This work analyzes the political structure supporting the new
nation states.
Belarus David Marples 2013-10-11 In any assessment and understanding of Belarus,
the key questions to address include; why has Belarus apparently rejected
independence under its first president Alyaksandr Lukashenka, and sought a union
with Russia? Why has the government rejected democracy, infringed on the human
rights of its citizens and fundamentally altered its constitution in favour of
presidential authority? Has the country made any progress toward market reforms?
How have Russia and the West responded to the actions of Belarus? And what is the
future likely to hold for its ten million citizens? The author's conclusions are
kursy-g-metro-prospect-veteranov

optimistic. Belarus, he believes, will survive into the twenty-first century, but
as a Eurasian rather than a European state.
Afgantsy Rodric Braithwaite 2011-09-06 "First published in Great Britain in 2011
by Profile Books"--T.p. verso.
The Enigma of 1989 Jacques Lévesque 2021-05-28 This title is part of UC Press's
Voices Revived program, which commemorates University of California Press’s
mission to seek out and cultivate the brightest minds and give them voice, reach,
and impact. Drawing on a backlist dating to 1893, Voices Revived makes highquality, peer-reviewed scholarship accessible once again using print-on-demand
technology. This title was originally published in 1997.
Army Digest 1971
Superpowers Defeated Douglas A. Borer 2013-02-01 During the Cold War, military
conflicts in Vietnam and Afghanistan validated the importanct of war in global
power dynamics. But military intervention proved not to be politically sustainable
for the USA and the USSR. This study investigates the parallels and differences in
the two conflicts.
The Wars of Afghanistan Peter Tomsen 2013-12-10 As Ambassador and Special Envoy on
Afghanistan from 1989 to 1992, Peter Tomsen has had close relationships with
Afghan leaders and has dealt with senior Taliban, warlords, and religious leaders
involved in the region's conflicts over the last two decades. Now Tomsen draws on
a rich trove of never-before-published material to shed new light on the American
involvement in the long and continuing Afghan war. This book offers a deeply
informed perspective on how Afghanistan's history as a “shatter zone” for foreign
invaders and its tribal society have shaped the modern Afghan narrative. It brings
to life the appallingly misinformed secret operations by foreign intelligence
agencies, including the Soviet NKVD and KGB, the Pakistani ISI, and the CIA.
American policy makers, Tomsen argues, still do not understand Afghanistan; nor do
they appreciate how the CIA's covert operations and the Pentagon's military
strategy have strengthened extremism in the country. At this critical time, he
shows how the U.S. and the coalition it leads can assist the region back to peace
and stability.
The European Union & Democratization Paul Kubicek 2004-03-01 The European Union
has been a key actor in promoting democratization and providing assistance to
encourage political change. This book assesses the EU's contribution to
democratization by looking at the failures and states that offered resistance to
EU pressure to reform, aiming to understand how the EU overcame or failed to
overcome the numerous barriers blocking democratic progress. The book features
studies on Slovakia, Romania, Croatia, Turkey, Ukraine, Morocco and Latvia.
Minority Government and Majority Rule Kaare Strøm 1990-04-27 Examines minority
governments to show they are not exceptional or unstable.
Afghanistan and the Soviet Union Henry St. Amant Bradsher 1983
The 1956 Hungarian Revolution Csaba B‚k‚s 2002-01-01 This volume presents the
story of the Hungarian Revolution in 120 original documents, ranging from the
minutes of Khrushchev's first meeting with Hungarian leaders after Stalin's death
in 1953, to Yeltsin's declaration on Hungary in 1992. The great majority of the
material comes from archives that were inaccessible until the 1990s, and appears
here in English for the first time. Book jacket.
Le Corbusier and the Continual Revolution in Architecture Charles Jencks 2000 Soon
after leaving La Chaux-de-Fonds for Paris, Jeanneret, in association with the
Purist painter Amedee Ozenfant, gained fame in the 1920s under the nom de plume Le
Corbusier, publishing the journal L'Esprit Nouveau and four seminal Modernist
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translate their theories into practical solutions. The reasons why their
assistance programs failed so completely in Afghanistan remain compellingly
relevant today.
The Cold War in Asia 1996
The Afghanistan Wars William Maley 2009-09-15 William Maley provides an
authoritative account of the waves of conflict which, for nearly a quarter of a
century, devastated much of the country. This new edition has been updated
throughout in the light of the latest research and features a new final chapter
which examines post-Taliban Afghanistan, bringing the story up to the present day.
The Patriotism of Despair Serguei Alex. Oushakine 2011-02-23 The sudden
dissolution of the Soviet Union altered the routines, norms, celebrations, and
shared understandings that had shaped the lives of Russians for generations. It
also meant an end to the state-sponsored, nonmonetary support that most residents
had lived with all their lives. How did Russians make sense of these historic
transformations? Serguei Alex Oushakine offers a compelling look at postsocialist
life in Russia. In Barnaul, a major industrial city in southwestern Siberia that
has lost 25 percent of its population since 1991, many Russians are finding that
what binds them together is loss and despair. The Patriotism of Despair examines
the aftermath of the collapse of the Soviet Union, graphically described in spray
paint by a graffiti artist in Barnaul: "We have no Motherland." Once socialism
disappeared as a way of understanding the world, what replaced it in people's
minds? Once socialism stopped orienting politics and economics, how did capitalism
insinuate itself into routine practices? Serguei Alex. Oushakine offers a
compelling look at postsocialist life in noncosmopolitan Russia. He introduces
readers to the "neocoms": people who mourn the loss of the Soviet economy and the
remonetization of transactions that had not involved the exchange of cash during
the Soviet era. Moving from economics into military conflict and personal loss,
Oushakine also describes the ways in which veterans of the Chechen war and mothers
of soldiers who died there have connected their immediate experiences with the
country's historical disruptions. The country, the nation, and traumatized
individuals, Oushakine finds, are united by their vocabulary of shared pain.

tracts: Towards a New Architecture, The City of Tomorrow, The Decorative Art of
Today, and La Peinture Moderne (Modern Painting).
The Political Cult of the Dead in Ukraine Guido Hausmann 2021-12-06 The Ukrainian
Euromaidan in 2013–14 and the ongoing Russian-Ukrainian war in the Eastern part of
the country have posed new questions to historians. The volume investigates the
relevance of the cults of the fallen soldiers to Ukraine’s national history and
state. It places the dead of the Euromaidan and the forms and functions of the
emerging new cult of the dead in the context of older cults from pre-Soviet,
Soviet and post-Soviet times from various Ukrainian regions until the end of the
presidency of Petro Poroshenko in 2019. The contributions emphasize the importance
of the grassroot level, of local and regional actors or memory entrepreneurs,
myths of state origin and national defense demanding unity, and the dynamics of
commemorative practices in the last thirty years in relation to pluralist and
fragmented processes of nationand state-building. They contribute to new
conceptualizations of the political cult of the dead.
Aiding Afghanistan Paul Robinson 2013 For close to sixty years Afghanistan was one
of the largest recipients of foreign development aid and yet it remains one of the
poorest countries on the planet. The Soviet Union provided Afghanistan with largescale economic and technical assistance for nearly twenty-five years before
invading in 1979 and then increased the volume of assistance even further during
the 1980s in an effort to prop up the government and undermine the anti-Soviet
insurgency. None of this aid made any lasting difference to Afghan poverty. As in
so many other countries, foreign aid did not promote economic growth. Using
unexplored Russian sources, this book describes and analyses the economic and
technical assistance programs run by the Soviet Union from the mid-1950s through
to the collapse of the Soviet Union in 1991, and places them in the context of
both Soviet-era development theories and more recent ideas about the role of
institutions in fostering economic growth. In some respects Soviet development
theorists were actually ahead of their contemporary Western counterparts in
realising the centrality of institution-building, but they proved unable to
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